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Hello! My name is Sunhwa, 2nd generation in NY. I'm so excited to announce that we are hosting our
SECOND-ever songwriting workshop for young adults in New York City this summer. Last year, we
were able to get together 12 young adults from all over the country and write amazing original songs! We
performed them in a concert and really experienced God in a whole new way. Our mission is to create an
artistic, constructive, and supportive space for young adults to inspire the writing and sharing of original
songs.

Being in NYC has been a blessing - we were able to work with Manhattan Center Studios and 43rd St,
and could experience the incredible music and culture surrounding us. But, as you probably know, it's
guite expensive to run a workshop in the city even with the help of the amazing community. Lodging,
food, venue, activities, and travel are just a few things we have to be sure to take of so that the wonderful
participants can focus on the creation of their songs.

I humbly ask that if you feel inspired by this mission, please support us through a donation! We will be
sure to share the livestream of the final concert with our donors, which will be the final presentation of
our brand new original songs.

Please feel free to share this link around: www,gofundme,com/f/OSP-2023

Thank you so much!












